

Spaghetti Dinner Student Worker Sign Up

All band students in grades 7-12 are expected to sign up and contribute. This event directly supports YOUR band and helps offset the financial necessities to operate the program. There is nothing like good service to make people feel appreciated! We will have one NL kitchen staff member present, who donates her time, to guide and assist our dinner. Please be courteous and follow her lead!

- ★ When serving patrons or working around the food, please keep hair neat and up in a ponytail.
- High school band students, please wear blue jeans and your black band t-shirt when serving and/or performing.
- 7th or 8th grade w/o black band t-shirts, please wear blue jeans and your orange middle school band t-shirt for serving and/or performing.
- While it makes the most sense to select a work time that does not overlap with your performance time, most performances will only take a few minutes and other working students should be able to cover you while warming up and performing.

Please use the following link to sign up: <u>Student Worker Sign-Up</u>



Remember, all students that work/perform for the dinner receive a free meal for their service.